Henderson, Katie

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2010 9:40 AM

To: ‘tommy.campbell@ladarling.com’; 'astick@grnco.net’

Cc: Henderson, Katie

Subject: L.A. Darling (ARP00011) January 2010 Semi Annual Pretreatment Report Response

(Corning AR0033979)

Messrs. Campbell and Stickler,

Your January '10 semi-annual pretreatment report was received 2/1/10, reviewed, deemed
complete and compliant with 40 CFRs 403 and 433. No further action is required on your
part.

Thank you for submittal in a timely fashion.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625

Cc: Katie Henderson / E-drive / Pretreatment Reports



